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Welcome 
 
Welcome to our first quarterly newsletter keeping you up to date with what is happening in your local area. 
These newsletters will provide updates on Riverside services and community activities. We hope you enjoy 
reading them.  
 
We have two housing officers who are available to assist and support customers within the Salterbeck 
estate on a wide range of housing issues - Teresa Little (left) and Tyler Thorn (right). 
 
For details on how to contact us, please visit www.riverside.org.uk/contactus. If our customer service 
advisors can’t resolve your issue, the local team will contact you within 48 working hours. A telephone to 
contact us is available for customers to use on the front counter of The Oval Centre from Monday to Friday 
9am to 5pm 
 
 

http://www.riverside.org.uk/contactus


  

Gorgeous gardens  
Riverside are bringing back gorgeous gardens to Salterbeck. Staff and volunteers will walk around the 
estate during August and award any worthy gardens a traditional rosette, which can be displayed proudly in 
your windows. We are looking for tidy, well-maintained gardens, free from rubbish. Anyone receiving a 
rosette will be entered into a prize draw to win one of two £50 Asda vouchers. Let’s aim to have the estate 
looking amazing this summer.  

Patch walks  
Why not come and join us for an estate walkabout around Salterbeck? It’s a chance for you to meet and 
speak to the Riverside staff and speak to the other agencies that attend. You get to have your say about 
the estate and give us your opinions.   
 

• Tuesday 13 August 2024- 11am meeting at The Oval Centre 
• Wednesday 16 October 2024- 1.30pm meeting at The Oval Centre 

 
Everybody is welcome to attend and more walkabout dates will be published in the next newsletter.  

 

Backfield improvements 
Riverside have been awarded just over £20,000 to create a walk in the woods experience on the backfield 
in Salterbeck. The funding will create a wheelchair friendly path through the coppice woodland with the 
planting of wildflowers to create a beautiful environment for the residents of Salterbeck to use. There will be 
opportunity to take part with a Community Event with the planting of woodland flowers. The project will run 
from April to September 2024 and be led by our Environmental Services Officer, Denys Nash, who obtained 
the funding and is passionate about creating a sustainable nature space for the community. Updates will be 
posted on The Oval Facebook page publicising opportunities to be involved.  
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